
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lea Charlton [mailto:leahof@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 9:41 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: CAFO's 
 
Please please please do not allow any more CAFO’s on or near the Buffalo River Watershed. Our 
National River, which provides so much pleasure and income for so many people, must be protected and 
pristine forever. The state of Arkansas will suffer terribly if we do not protect this fragile and gorgeous 
state treasure. Thank you so much for your consideration now and into the future, Lea Charlton 
 


